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Long time member Scott Hongkham was 
awarded the 2015 PECG Member of the 

Year which was an extremely proud  
moment for the Inland Empire Section.  

This is well deserved recognition for 
Scott, whom is a strong supporter of our 
Organization. Thanks to Past-President 

Roy Flores for the great words expressed 
during his speech and  

presentation of the Award.  Truly a 
memorable evening for the IE Section to 

capture footage of a very surprised 
Scott. 

 

December 2015  Section Report 

L-R: Past-
President Roy 

Flores and 
Member of 
the Year  

Scott 
Hongkham 
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2015 Annual Meeting 

Inland Empire Officers at the Annual Meeting in San Diego 
 

(L-R) Reyna Baeza-Oregel (President), Ferdinand de la Cruz 
(Director), Ramin Ghodsi (Past VP), Scott Hongham and his wife 

(Science Fair Committee Chair), Jane Pham and her  
mother (Past Director) 
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Ratification Meeting 

Speaking at our Ratification meeting from Corporate was Bruce Blanning 
and our own Joya Gilster.  They talked about the proposed MOU and  

answered many questions from our Members. 

PECG Corporate and Section Officers at our Ratification  
Meeting 
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Ratification Meeting 

L-R: John Stanton, Joya Gilster-Nava, Bruce Blanning, Jane 
Pham, Tim Sharp, Ruben Reza and Jesse Rodriguez.   

Section members listening while PECG  

Executive Director, Bruce Blanning, spoke 
about the new MOU and answered member 

questions. 

 

Jesse Rodriguez and Dawn Grosodonia from 
our Pasadena office with Bruce Blanning, 

Jane Pham and Ferdinand de la Cruz 
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 2016 IE Officer Installation 

Right (L-R): Iliana Mendez,  
Sylvia Rivas, Keith Elliot, John 

Stanton, Reyna Baeza-Oregel & 
Omar Perez. 

Meet our 2015-2016 Section Officers pictured below, eager for Past-President Joya Gilster-
Nava to lead in the swearing in.  Welcome and ready to begin a new year are Ferdinand 
Delacruz (Director), Reyna Baeza-Oregel (President), Ruben Reza (President-Elect),  John 
Stanton (VP-Supervisory), Omar Perez (VP-Rank & File), Keith Elliott (VP-At Large), Iliana 

Mendez (Secretary), Sylvia Rivas (Treasurer).  Many Thanks to our 2015 Section leaders for 
a job well done during their 2014-15 term. 

Below (L-R): Iliana Mendez,  
Sylvia Rivas, Keith Elliot, John 
Stanton, Reyna Baeza-Oregel, 

Omar Perez, Ferdinand de la Cruz 
& Ruben Reza. 
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Caltrans District 8 Diversity Day  

November 19, 2015 

Below: Ferdinand with 
Section member Jane 
Tien.  PECG supplied 
water bottles for the 

District 8 Diversity Day 
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 IE PECG Retirements  

Joe Obadike, Electrical  

Engineer, with Joya 

Bruce Squires, Surveyor, with 

Ferdinand and Tim 


